
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Members of the Welsh Highland Railway Ltd – 
Russell needs you! 

 

 
 

The Welsh Highland Railway’s flagship locomotive, 2-6-2T Russell, built by 
Hunslet in 1906 for the PBSSR, will be leaving us shortly for the final stage 
its restoration at the workshops of Alan Keef & Co. 
 

There's just one problem - well one hundred and twenty-five thousand 
problems really. The final bill for the completed locomotive will be 

around £125,000 and that’s where you come in... 
 

We currently have around 1000 members; if every member donated just £125.00 
we would reach our target. In these times of austerity, rising fuel prices, 

and competition from other worthy appeals, £125.00 sounds like a lot. But is it? 
 

If every member completed a standing order mandate and committed themselves 
to donate a mere £10.42 per month for twelve months we would reach our target.  

Or to put it another way, that's only £2.41 per week. So if all our members signed 

up, we would see Russell in steam in 2013 for less than the price of a pint per 
week!  

 

And, if you sign the attached Gift Aid form, your donations become even more 
valuable to us. 

 

The Russell Appeal is our top priority - please consider supporting it. If 
you can't commit to £125.00, any donation would be greatly 
appreciated. Of course if you are feeling generous and want to send 
more than £125.00, Russell will be very grateful! 
 

Members, now is the time to support your railway and your locomotive – 
 

Russell IS the Welsh Highland Railway. 
 

Thank you!  
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